
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

THE DIOCESE OF SHREWSBURY 
                                                                                                                 (Reg. Charity No. 234025) 

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 
 

 
25th February 2018 – The Second Sunday of Lent 

Mass Times & Intentions 
 

Saturday 24th 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

Sunday 25th 9.00 am  Peter Kelly 

Sunday 25th 10.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Monday 26th 9.30 am Liam Mellor 

Tuesday 27th 9.30 am Brenda Grimes 

Wednesday 28th 9.30 am Liam Mellor 

Thursday 1st 9.30 am John Danaher 

Friday 2nd 9.30 am Theresa McGahan 

Saturday 3rd 9.30 am Intentions of Joe Haig 

Saturday 3rd 6.30 pm The Parishioners 

Sunday 4th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 4th 10.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 

 Confessions: Sat 10.15 – 11.00 am  

National Eucharistic Congress and Pilgrimage (Adoremus), Liverpool 7th – 

9th September 2018 

The Shrewsbury Diocese has been allocated places for the National Eucharistic Congress. The 

event will take place at the Echo Arena in Liverpool. If you are interested in attending, please see 

the information on the noticeboard at the back of church. Or please visit the following web link: 

www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/catholic-faith/the-new-evangelisation/adoremus  

 

 

Job Vacancy – CEO, Wythenshawe Catholic Academy Trust 

This is a unique opportunity to join a growing and ambitious Trust and to lead the shaping of an 

exemplar management model within education. The Trust is facing exciting changes and 

challenges and you will build on our current strengths and embed best practice across the Trust. 

Dates: To commence as soon as possible; Location: Wythenshawe, Manchester; Salary: Up to 

£110,000 [Pro Rata] to be negotiated depending on qualifications and experience;  

Contract type:  3 days per week – All Year Round; Contract term: Permanent  
 

Full post details and application form are available from website www.wcatrust.info or by 

emailing Collette Austin at: c.austin@st-johnfisher-st-thomasmore.manchester.sch.uk 

Applications should be returned to Collette Austin at Ss John Fisher & Thomas More Catholic 

Primary School, Woodhouse Lane, Benchill, Wythenshawe M22 9NW 
 

Closing date: Friday 23rd March 2018 at 12 noon; Shortlisting: Wednesday 28th March 2018 

Interviews: Tuesday 17th & Wednesday 18th April 2018 

 

 

40 DAYS FOR LIFE (MANCHESTER) From 14th February to 25th March, our community will 

take part in 40 Days for Life… a groundbreaking, coordinated international mobilisation.  We pray 

that, with God’s help, this will mark the beginning of the end of abortion in our city - and beyond. 

To join the prayerful, peaceful vigil outside the abortion facility in Fallowfield, Manchester please 

sign up at www.40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/manchester-2/ or call 07810 791032. 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Food Link, Colshaw Sadly the need continues. Could you help to donate food? We are very grateful to receive 

the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and particularly tinned 

foods (pies, soups, beans, fruit, veg, meat, tuna etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 
 

Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are 

there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/catholic-faith/the-new-evangelisation/adoremus
http://www.wcatrust.info/
mailto:c.austin@st-johnfisher-st-thomasmore.manchester.sch.uk
http://www.40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/manchester-2/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Fr. Stephen Dwyer RIP 

Your prayers are requested for Father Stephen Dwyer who died peacefully last week in Ashlands 

Manor Care Home, Sale. Please also remember his family who were with him when he died. May 

he rest in peace. Details of the funeral arrangements for Father Stephen will follow. 

 

Women’s World Day of Prayer This year’s service will be held at Dean Row Chapel at 2 pm on 

Friday 3rd March. Everyone is welcome to this year’s service, which has been prepared by the 

Cristian women of Suriname in celebration of the goodness of God’s creation. Anyone needing a 

lift is asked to contact Kath Gee on 01625-532-708 by 28th February. 
 

St. Teresa’s 200 Club Appeal 

We are making an appeal for new members of the "200" Club. To join, you pay £12 per draw 

number allocated to you, and your number is entered into the draw each month for a year. You 

can have as many numbers as you like at £12 per number. About half the money collected goes for 

prize money and half the money goes to the church. The monthly prizes are £50, £20 and £10. 

Application Forms can be found at the back of the Church. Do please take one. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lent Lunches Churches Together in Wilmslow 

Churches Together in Wilmslow will once again offer lunches throughout the season of Lent, the 

proceeds of which will go towards Wilmslow’s contribution to Christian Aid Week.  This year, the 

lunches will be served in the Dean Row Chapel Hall, Chapel Road, Wilmslow, SK9 2BX.  There is a 

spacious car park located in front of the building, which is fully-accessible.  Enjoy a choice of soups, 

served with bread, cheese and fruit. Donations will be gratefully accepted. The lunches will be 

offered on five consecutive Tuesdays, beginning on 20 February and ending on 20 March, from 

twelve noon until half-past one. 

 

Community café opens at the Undercroft, Wilmslow United Reformed Church 

This runs from 10 am -12 pm on Mondays and Wednesdays. Please support this new venture which 

has a lovely peaceful lounge for a coffee. A good place to meet friends. If you have any queries, 

please contact Sonia on 07792 580161. 

 

 

CAFOD Lent Family Fast Day 2018: Collection This Weekend 

CAFOD’s Family Fast Day this Lent is an opportunity to support our brothers and sisters who don’t 

have enough to eat. With malnutrition still killing almost three million children a year, your fasting, 

prayers and donations will ensure more of God’s children have enough good food to eat. And this 

Lent, your donation will make double the difference. For every pound you donate to CAFOD, the 

UK Government will also donate a pound, up to a total of £5 million, meaning twice the number of 

lives can be transformed. Twice the number of children can have the opportunity to grow up 

healthy and strong. There will be a retiring collection this weekend. 

 

In light of recent news reports you may wish to know CAFOD has a statement about safeguarding 

vulnerable communities on cafod.org.uk [and a copy is on our parish noticeboard].   

 

Installation of Handrails outside Church Main Entrance 

There is a perception that there could be a health and safety concern when using the steps of the 

front entrance of the church. We will therefore shortly be installing handrails down these steps 

and will continue these handrails all the way to the front gate. 

 

North Cheshire SERRA 

On 1st March Judge Humphries will give the second of the three talks on St Paul.  Everyone is very 

welcome.  The meetings are in the Parish Hall, Christ Church, Heald Green.  Mass is at 7.30pm, 

followed by a light supper and the talk.  Please ring Gerry Lanigan (0161 428 9103) early in the 

week of the meeting if possible, for catering purposes. 

 

Catholic Medical Association 

(1) Our regular meeting is now at St Mary’s on Elbow St, Levenshulme on the third Tuesday of each 

month. We start with Mass at 7.30, followed by a talk and light refreshments. If anybody in the 

parish works in healthcare in any capacity, they are welcome (and encouraged!) to come along. 

 

(2) The Catholic Medical Association’s one day conference “An exploration of conscience in 

contemporary healthcare” will take place on Saturday 10th March 2018. This conference is for 

juniors and students of the healthcare professions. Please see poster in porch or visit 

www.catholicmedicalassociation.org.uk/News&Events/news_and_events_index.html 

 

SPUC Annual Pro-Life Youth Weekend Conference 2018 

The annual SPUC Youth conference is a weekend filled with pro-life talks, workshops and many 

chances to meet other young people. As well as being a most informative weekend, the conference 

is always great fun. This year’s conference will take place during the weekend of 9th – 11th March 

2018 at Yarnfield Park Training & Conference Centre, Stone, Staffordshire. To book your place, 

please visit www.spuc.org.uk/get-involved/events/youth-conference-2018 or see poster in porch. 
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